
 

With the growing concern surrounding the Coronavirus, your 
safety is important to us 

 

The relationships we have with our members and staff matter to us, as well as their 
safety and health. With the growing concern regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-
19), we want to keep you informed. We believe we are prepared and ready to 
respond. 

• We are actively monitoring potential threats. 
• We are communicating and coordinating with critical service providers and 

suppliers. 
• We will take appropriate action to reduce exposure to others if an employee 

is exhibiting flu like symptoms. As always, we have instructed staff 
exhibiting any signs of illness to stay home. 

Although we are taking precautions, we understand matters like this can be 
unsettling. Feel free to use our electronic banking options. Compass offers: 

Free Online Banking 

Free Mobile Banking 

Free Bill Pay 

 
You can also open your account or apply for a consumer loan online. Click here to 
get started 

 
As the situation evolves, these sites can be a resource for you to obtain the latest 
information: 

The Center for Disease Control 

The World Health Organization  
  

  

 

https://compassccu.org/personal-banking/online-banking/
https://compassccu.org/personal-banking/mobile-banking/
https://compassccu.org/personal-banking/online-banking/
https://ws.loanspq.com/partners/default.aspx?CMD=SECONDARY&LenderID=bdec89e347164c03886338a28cd4b305&IsNewConsumerSite=%22Y%22
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.facebook.com/CompassCCU/


 

  

 

  

 

   

  

 

https://us11.admin.mailchimp.com/campaigns/CompassCCU.org
mailto:info@compassccu.org

